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University.of Hawaii at Manoa
Environmental Health and Safety Office

2525 Maile Way, Bldg. 2
Honolulu, Hawaii 90822

Telephone (808) 948-80cx)

February 11, 1991

,

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTH: Document Control Desk
Washington D.C. 20555

RE: Extension,for the Reply to a Notice of Violation

Gentlemen:

The University of Hawail has been granted an extension to
March 1,1991 for our response to the Notice of Violation as per
our-conversation-with Mr. Robert J. Pate at the Region V of fice.
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The University of Hawaii will have its response to your Notice of,

Violation by the extended deadline.
#

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

[. ;,f& ffm~
q. Greg y Patterson, Chairperson'

UH Radiation Saf ety Committee11 f c
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cc: Mr. Robert J. Pate, Region V office-
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